NOTICE"

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Culver School Building
Corporation (the "Building Corporation") shall convene on September 1, 2023 at 10:30 a.m. at
700 School Street, Culver, Indiana for the purpose of electing Directors. The number of Directors
of the COrporation to be elected by the language set forth in the Articles of Incorporation to
establish a President, Vice President, and a Treasurer/Secretary. Any other business may be
considered to ensure the meeting of the By-Laws of the Culver School Building Corporation.

Culver School Building Corporation

Please note that the Open Meeting
Law must be followed (IC 5-14-1.5)
by the Building Corporation.



